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Words From The Worthy President 
Well this will be the last article I write as your Aerie President.  I would like to wish your New 
President John LeBouton and his officers good luck in the upcoming year.  They we need it trying to 
get people to be active. 
 

The concession stand at Spanbauer Memorial Field is going fairly well.  We do have tournaments 
out there June 18th, 19th and 26th.  If  anyone would like to help during these days, please contact 
me ASAP with what days you are available. 
 

The Larry Dunn Memorial Tournament ended May 15th with 61 male entries and 27 women entries 
for a total of 88 entries.  Of the 88 entries 12 people bowled more than once making up 29 of those 
entries, which means we only had 59 other bowlers.  Sadder yet, of those 71 total bowlers only 10 
aerie members which only 5 were officers bowled and 6 auxiliary members and only 4 were 
officers.  We took 11 men's teams and 2 women's teams to State Eagle's all the way to 
Marshfield.  Only 9 of 44 men that went bowled and 6 of the 8 women who went bowled in our local 
tourney.  I know I'm spouting out, but let me put it to you this way: This tournament is one of our 
Charity Fund Raisers and $5.00 from each entry goes towards cancer research!.  I would believe 
each and everyone of you have been affected by losing someone to cancer, so if that isn't enough 
to make you want to participate in a fundraiser for cancer research, I'm sure my preaching won't 
either.  Starting from next bowling season I will keep you informed of the squads and leave it at 
that.  The tournament runs 7 months, so everyone should have plenty of time to put a squad 
together. Many thanks to those that did bowl.  On a good note, I would like to thank Chuck 
Anderson form Andy's Pub and Grub who bowled and donated 3-$10.00 gift certificates he 
participated in.  Also to Mike Mugerauer (non-member) who donated $20.00 the cost of an entry 
which all went to cancer research. If I did manage to reach anyone who has never participated and 
would like to, please call me and give me your email address if you have one or phone # so you can 
receive more info on the tournament.  This is not meant to insult anyone that is handicapped and 
unable to participate. 
 

Fraternally, 
 

Dan Brewer 

 

ARTICLES For The Next Newsletter Are To Be Submitted By Thursday, August 26, 2016 



Hello Brothers and Sisters, 
     This is the last newsletter as a Madam President that I will be writing to you. 
      First I would like to say I am sorry for not putting a newsletter in last time I was having some Medical 
problems and I had forgotten all about it. Second I am very sorry about putting the wrong information in the 
December newsletter. I would like to thank the Grand Aries for their donation of $1,000.00 that we donated to 
Bethel Home for their special bicycle carriage fund. 
      I would like to thank everyone that showed up at the fireside that did some painting and had fun. I would 
also like to thank everyone that sold and bought Eaton Pizza Coupons. 
      Just remember that we have meetings on the first and third Tuesday of the month. At 7:00 pm 
at the Fire station on the corner Murdock and Bowen. Please come and see us and join us for a meeting. 
      I would like to thank all my officers for the year. The year has ended and now it will be time to change 
into the new offices. 
 
I would like to thank everyone that helped out for the year. 
 

Peggy Kleveno 
Madam President 

402 E Parkway 
(920)230-3707 

Darts, Pool Tables, 
Private Party Room 

 
M-F 2pm-Close 

Saturday 4pm-Close 
Sundays 11am-Close 

Happy Hour 2pm-7pm 
Every Night 

527 W 9th     920-303-0181 
Tuesday-Thursday 2-10        Friday Fish 11-Close 

Open at 8 for Breakfast Saturday and Sunday  
w/ Bloody Mary Bar 

Delivery & Catering Available 

Serving Lunch & Dinner 7 Days A Week 
Sunday Breakfast 8 A.M. - 2 P.M. 

Tuesday Night-German Night 
 
 

Caterings Available 
Reservations Appreciated 

Open Holidays 
Private Dining Room 

Available Up to 80 
Gift Certificates Available 

 

Oshkosh 
920-231-1980 

571 N Main 

A TRADITION OF FINE DINING & COCKTAILS 

Aerie / Auxiliary Picnic 
 

Date: Saturday August 20, 2016 
 

Where: Abe Rochlin Park (Corner of Sawyer St and Oshkosh Ave) 
 
 

NOTE:::: Due to time deadlines for other events I have no contact info or specifics. Please contact 
myself Kevin Kuenzl after our next meeting July 19th and I hope to have more info about the picnic. 



2016 Officers 

Aerie Officers Auxiliary Officers 

Jr. Past President Dan Brewer 920-312-8632 Jr. Past  President Peggy Kleveno 920-203-6047 

President John LeBouton 920-527-8917 President Sally Morgan 734-341-9648 

Vice President Ed Norman 920-216-1884 Vice President Dawn Brewer 920-233-7861 

Chaplain Simon Cadena 920-233-3744 Chaplain Jolene Korn 920-426-2397 

Conductor John Eaton 920-233-3849 Conductor Peg Babbitz 920-233-1933 

Secretary Kevin Kuenzl 920-379-4642 Secretary Peggy Siekierke 920-279-8131 

Treasurer Dan Magelitz 920-379-2580 Treasurer Lisa Magelitz 920-379-1953 

Trustees Ernie Babbitz 
920-233-1933 
Jack Maloney 
920-410-0121 

Ken Kuenzl 
920-235-2113 
Steve Tucker 
920-216-3573 

Trustees Mary Robinson 
920-231-7394 

Linda Thurwatcher 
920-279-5549 

Ruth Will 
920-922-1878 

Inside Guard John Hauser 920-426-5568 Inside Guard Patty Brinkmann 920-450-4323 

  Outside Guard Darlene Kumbier 920-235-5169 

Aerie Benefit Members!!!! 
 

Please remember if you are sick or injured and the doctor says you can not work due to 
major surgeries or injuries, you are eligible for the Sick Benefit (even if you are retired). 
The Sick Benefit Claim is worth $3.00 a day, not to exceed $180.00. 
 
Please contact me for more Info or a Claim Form. 
Kevin Kuenzl, Aerie Secretary - Phone Number: 920-379-4642 

920-410-0121 
Jackmaloney@earthlink.net  

Jack MaloneyJack MaloneyJack MaloneyJack Maloney    

WI Licensed RealtorWI Licensed RealtorWI Licensed RealtorWI Licensed Realtor    
950 Witzel Avenue, 
Oshkosh WI 54902 

FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED SINCE 1987FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED SINCE 1987FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED SINCE 1987FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED SINCE 1987    

MEMBER OF OSHKOSH CHAMBER OF COMMERCEMEMBER OF OSHKOSH CHAMBER OF COMMERCEMEMBER OF OSHKOSH CHAMBER OF COMMERCEMEMBER OF OSHKOSH CHAMBER OF COMMERCE    

WWW.WALLYSCHMIDEXCAVATING.COMWWW.WALLYSCHMIDEXCAVATING.COMWWW.WALLYSCHMIDEXCAVATING.COMWWW.WALLYSCHMIDEXCAVATING.COM    

MPRS# 227715MPRS# 227715MPRS# 227715MPRS# 227715    

920920920920----688688688688----2496249624962496    

Excavation,  
Trucks For Hire, 

Septic Sytems and, 
Snow Removal 



Brat Fry Fund Raiser 
 
Hi Brothers and Sisters, 
 

The Past Presidents Club, Aerie and Auxiliary, are joining together for a joint Fund Raiser. 
We have booked a 3-day brat fry at Festival Foods, in Oshkosh, for September 16th, 17th, and 18th and will 
be looking for your help.  I  have a sign-up sheet started, so I am asking for your support and help. Please 
call Steve if interested in helping.  
 

Thank You, 
Steve Tucker 920-216-3573 
Past Presidents Club President 

SICK and VISITING 
 

If you would like to pass along any information about 
any member or family whom may be ill or in recovery, 

etc., please notify 
Aerie Contact: John Eaton at 920-233-3849 

Auxiliary Contact: Linda Thurwatcher at 920-279-5549 

Future Newsletters 
 
 Back in March, I was talking with Dawn about the cost to send out the newsletter out 
since we went from 6 to 4 letters a year. I am looking at all the options that could save the 
Aerie and Auxiliary money. My question to you is, since I don't see most of you is. Would you 
like to receive your newsletter by email in a PDF form? It would be sent to you from this 
address from the membership system. donotreply@foe.com . This change will be happening 
after the September newsletter, when our permit imprint fee expires. But in the mean time 
both myself and Peggy would have to make sure we have updated emails for everyone that has 
one. I sent out an email in early March, and only received 6 replies.  
 Anyone who does not have email, computer access, or would still like to receive a paper 
copy, we would send one out regular first class mail.  
 
Please email or call: 
Kevin Kuenzl Oshkosheagles267@sbcglobal.net 920-379-4642 
Dawn Brewer brewcrewforlife@yahoo.com 920-233-7861  



11th Annual Oshkosh Aerie & Auxiliary Eagles Local Golf Tournament 
 

Where: Wedgewood Golf Course - Omro, WI 
Date: July 16, 2016 

Time: 9:00 AM 
Shot Gun Start 
$15.00 Walking 

$21.00 With Cart 
 

Door prizes are graciously accepted and appreciated.  All donors will be recognized at meetings. 
Regular P.G.A. rules apply.  Cash prize for first place.  Luck of the draw style partnering. 

Drawing will take place after everyone has completed the course.  Tournament is open to any  
Aerie or Auxiliary member in good standing and one guest per member. 

 

Please register with a paid entry by July 13, 2016 
to Ernest Babbitz at 920-233-1933 or to Kelly Blank at 920-385-0868. 

 

No money will be taken at the golf course. 
 

Please feel free to call either of us with questions.  We hope to see you all out on the links! 

Words From The Madam President 
Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 
 Thank you so much for electing me as your president. I am looking for an exciting year,  
Below are our elected offices  for 2016.  
 
Jr Past President: Peggy Kleveno 920-203-6047 
President: Sally Morgan 734-341-9648 
Vice President: Dawn Brewer 920-233-7861 
Chaplain: Jolene Korn 920-426-2397 
Conductor: Peg Babbitz 920-216-0012 
Secretary; Peggy Siekierke 920-279-8131 
Treasurer: Lisa Magelitz 920-379-1953 
Trustees: Linda Thurwatcher  920-279-5549 
                             Ruth Will 920-922-1878 
                             Mary Robinson 920-231-7394 
Inside Guard; Patty Brinkmann 920-450-4323 
Outside Guard: Darlene Kumbier 920-235-5169 
Thank you Sally Morgan  
Madam President 



NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION 
U.S. POSTAGE PAID 
PERMIT NUMBER 28 
OSHKOSH, WI 54902 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 
 

Kevin M. Kuenzl Secretary  

2080 W. 9th Avenue PMB #341 
Oshkosh, WI 54904 

Fraternal Order of Eagles 
Oshkosh Aerie #267 

 

Newsletter Information 
 

John LeBouton is your Newsletter Editor. 
Please contact him for ARTICLES that you would like to be put in. 
Home Phone: 920-527-8917 
E-Mail: johnl@keenline.com or oshkosheagles267@sbcglobal.net 
  
Fraternally, 
Kevin Kuenzl, Secretary 
John LeBouton, Newsletter Editor 

 

INSIDE THIS NEWSLETTER 
 

  * Future Newsletter Info * 
 

   * Incoming Officers * 
 

   * Fund Raisers * 

A NEW ITALIAN RESTAURANT IN OSHKOSH 

Serving Dinner 7 Days A Week 
Serving Lunch @  

11:00 A.M. Mon-Sat 
Sun 8 A.M.-Close 

Sunday Breakfast 8 A.M-2 P.M. 
 

Reservations Appreciated 
Private Dining Room 

Available up to 80 
Gift Certificates Available 

2605 Jackson St. 
920-230-2605 

RECREATION RECREATION RECREATION RECREATION     
    

LANESLANESLANESLANES    

710 S. MAIN ST710 S. MAIN ST710 S. MAIN ST710 S. MAIN ST    
OSHKOSH, WI. 54902OSHKOSH, WI. 54902OSHKOSH, WI. 54902OSHKOSH, WI. 54902    

920920920920----235235235235----9822982298229822    
PROPRIETOR & EAGLES MEMBERPROPRIETOR & EAGLES MEMBERPROPRIETOR & EAGLES MEMBERPROPRIETOR & EAGLES MEMBER    

MIKE PUTZERMIKE PUTZERMIKE PUTZERMIKE PUTZER    


